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     October 2020 Newsletter 
Half Term – Monday 26th October – Friday 30th October 

 

 
 

Our AGM is scheduled for Thursday 22nd 

October at 8.00pm.  This will be done via Zoom.  

It is really important that as many parents as 

possible attend, so many preschools around us 

are closing, it is essential to have your support.  

It should only be around 30mins with a bonus of 

not having to get a babysitter/partner home 

from work early. 

 Please email the preschool to let us know you 

will be able to attend and we can then issue a 

Zoom invitation, thank you 

 
We would like to celebrate Grandparents Day on 

Oct 4th, we hope the children will enjoy giving 

their cards they made to their Grandparents 

 

 

   

If you have symptoms  

 STAY AT HOME AND GET A TEST,  

other household members need to self isolate for 14 days 

 

 

Tummy bugs are so infectious, please be considerate 
and ensure that your child is clear from 
sickness/diarrhoea for 48 hours before returning to 
pre-school. 

 
We will once again be offering to create a magical letter 
from Father Christmas for your child and/or siblings.  
We have been creating these letters for many years and 
make it completely personal to your child, we know 
other companies offer this service but hopefully you 
will notice the difference.  Letters cost £6 each. 2 or 
multiples for £5 and will be posted to your 
child/children in December.  Forms available soon or on 

request. 

 

 
 In Lions Class as part of our circletime we concentrate on 

a sound of a week.   
Pre-COVID we were able to bring things into the 

preschool for show ‘n’ tell, this is no longer permitted but 
we are still learning 

5th Oct – C    12th Oct – D   19th Oct E and after half term 
2nd Nov - F 

 

 

Dropping off/Collecting Children 
 

Thank you to everyone who is following the guidelines 
and leaving your children at the door without coming 
into the foyer.  May we just remind you that to avoid 
social contact that only one person comes up the path. 

 
• 2021 Calendars of your child at play in 

preschool will be available to purchase soon. 
 

 

Santa Letters 

Christmas Fundraising 

Symptoms Include 
Temperature 
New consistent cough 
Loss of taste/smell 

 
We are talking to the children about the importance of 
Bees in our environment as they are disappearing at an 
alarming rate.  The Lions Class will be making Bee Bombs, 
made with flower seed and soil to bring home and throw 
in their garden to encourage flowers to grow and bees to 
visit 
 

Save our Bees 

Naming Items 
Please could everyone ensure that their children’s items 
are named.   

Coats –  jumpers - lunch bags – lunch pots 
If we do not know whose property it is and we cannot 
return it to the right child. 

Please return any spare clothes that have 

gone home.  As parents haven’t returned 

them we are running low 

Please can all parents ensure that fruit is 

cut up into quarters (on the long side) in 

their children’s lunch boxes 


